
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:    December 11, 2020 

 

TO:    All Proposers 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – RFP Fort Kid Playstructure 

 

RFP TO BE OPENED: December 18, 2020*** (See Below), at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time  

 

This addendum is published to respond to address the following items. This addendum becomes a part 

of the Contract Documents and modifies the original specifications as noted.   

 

ITEM #1 Proposal Due Date Postponement*** 

 

The due date for proposals is hereby postponed until January 8, 2020 at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time. 

 

ITEM #2 Questions 
 

Please find the response to some questions received to date. An additional addendum is forthcoming to 

respond to additional questions not yet answered. 

 

Question #1:  What is the budget for the scope of work? 

 

Response: The City does not typically disclose the budget for solicitations. The RFI allows for multiple 

options to be proposed. 

 

Question #2:  Does this scope of work include the conceptual boardwalk? Is it mandatory for 

our proposal to include this site element? 

 

Response: No, only the playground and fall zone detailed in the RFP will be included in this scope of 

work. Information for the boardwalk is included for teams to consider as they prepare their proposal. 

 

Question #3: Is the City open to wood mulch surfacing in order for a larger playground budget? 

 

Response: No. Poured in place fall zones are detailed in the RFP.  

 

Question #3: Is there a detailed planting schedule from the landscape architect? 

 

Response:  No.  

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

 


